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17/03/2025  17:23:572024/5782/P OBJ Jahque Price-Rees I object to this application on the basis of having not been consulted about this application. I 

have been a tenant at 25 Roderick Road since 1987. I object to the disruption this application 

may cause. Furthermore, I am concerned about how this application could decrease security in 

the building. The existing door is stable and sufficient and does not need to be changed. I expect 

to be consulted on applications so I can review in full.

25c Roderick Road

London

NW3 2NN
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